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22
nd

 May, 2019 

 

 

Dear parents, 

 

The National Anti-bullying Research and Resource Centre, DCU are hosting the World Anti-

bullying Forum 2019, in the Helix, DCU from 4
th

 – 6
th

 June. 

 

We are inviting parents to take part in a short survey (3 minutes) in order to inform questions for 

our panel on the Parents’ Symposium sponsored by Vodafone, which will discuss online safety for 

children.   

 

Please find the link to the survey https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ZBSY6CY 

 

We have 28 free one day registrations for parents who are interested in attending the World Anti-

Bullying Forum including a Parents’ Symposium which will be held on Wednesday, June 5
th

 @ 

2:15pm-3:15pm. 

 

Once the survey has been completed by you, please email me at:  helena.murphy@dcu.ie to 

register your interest in attending the WABF2019 including the Parents Symposium.   

 

More information about World Anti-bullying Forum 2019 is available on www.wabf2019.com  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Helena Murphy 
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